
Jessie Street Family Group Home
1978 – 1985

Details
Jessie Street Family Group Home, in Rockhampton, was operated by the the Sisters of Mercy. It was purchased
in January 1978. Children from St Joseph’s Home, Neerkol, were transferred to the home. It was unoccupied
from June 1984 and the approved bed numbers were reduced to nil in January 1985.

More info

Related Entries
Run by

Sisters of Mercy, Rockhampton Congregation (1873 - 2011)

Related Organisations
St Joseph's Home, Neerkol (1885 - 1978)
Children were moved to Jessie Street Family Group Home when St Joseph's closed in 1978.

Resources
Research Guide to orphanage and children's home records at Queensland State Archives, Queensland State
Archives website, February 2022

Records
For more information and to access your records, follow the links below:

Records
St Joseph's Home Records (c. 1882 - c. 1985)

You can view this page online by visiting https://www.findandconnect.gov.au/entity/jessie-street-family-group-
home/
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